
18 March 2020

The Council of Australian Governments (COAG) Disability Reform Council (the Council) met by
telepresence today, Wednesday 18 March 2020. 
 
The meeting discussed a national response to the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic,
particularly its potential impact on people with disability and the National Disability Insurance
Scheme (NDIS).
 
For more information, read the Council’s Communique on the DSS website . 
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